
 

 

 

 

 

Join us for Family Reading Night at “Camp Read-A-Lot” on Tuesday, March 7, from 6:30-8:00pm!  

We’ll start out with a Campfire Chat in the gym, followed by stations such as making a 

“Happy Camper Crunch” snack and reading fluency activities. Of course, there will be 

plenty of time for “Reading Under the Stars” as a family amid  

 a forest, tents, campfires, and twinkling stars! We’ll end the  

  night with another Campfire Chat together, including singing  

   campfire songs and a special guest reader. Thanks to the  

       support of our PTO, every student who attends will get to pick out a brand new     

Scholastic book to take home! I hope you and your family will come take part in  

    this event to share the excitement of reading with your children!  


